
SH10 WAIPAPA  
INTERSECTION  
IMPROVEMENTS

The NZ Transport Agency, on 
behalf of the NZ Government, in 
partnership with the Far North 
District Council have developed a 
preferred solution to improve the 
transport network in Waipapa. 

Come along to our public 
information day to see what 
changes are proposed to the 
intersection of SH10 and Waipapa 
Road, talk to the project team and 
have your questions answered.
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Thursday 1 June 
3pm - 6.30pm
Waipapa Hall
Loop Road, Waipapa

For more information please visit  
https://www.nzta.govt.nz/twin-coast-discovery-route 
/waipapa-growth/  
or email connecting-northland@nzta.govt.nz


